From: Michael Scott, Jr. <mscott@aldermanscott.com>
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 3:31:30 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce 

 


Please be advised I attended the Chamber Annual Meeting on June 6     

Please report this as “reasonable hosting” notice. 
Thanks, and please don’t hesitate with any questions/concerns.
 
MSJ 

